
Ref. No: DGC/N/18/2025      Date: 09/01/2025 

Notice 

It is hereby notified that as per prayer (DGC/Edu/Misc./07/47/25 dated 07/01/2025) of the 

department of Education an Excursion Tour to Maithon for SEC examination is approved by 

the undersigned. This programme will be started on 09/01/2025. The students of 3rd semester 

Education department are asked to cooperate with the Head of the Department and other 

faculties of this Department. 

 

 
 

                 Principal   
Domkal Girls’ College  

 
 
         

    
   
 

Ref. No.: DGC/N/18(1/5)/2025                                       Date: 09/01/2025 

Copy forwarded to: 

1. The coordinator, IQAC for information and keeping records 

2. HOD, Education Department  

3. Office Copy 

4. The system in-Charge, for wide circulation in college website 

 

 

 


